### JANUARY **2022 NEWSLETTER**







Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 824 S. Lindberg Rd., Port Angeles, WA 98362



**Pro Shop News** 

Chad Wagner, PGA,

Director of Golf,

**CAD** 

Happy New Year All,

First, I want to thank all of you for another amazing year and the patience you have shown as we look for our next golf professional. We should have an exciting announcement for you all shortly!

The Annual range prices for 2022 have changed to the following: \$400(Public)/\$340 (Member) for individual, \$500(Public)/\$440(Member) for family, \$200(Public)/\$160(Member) for a junior, \$200 for a 25 bucket punch card and \$85 for a 10 bucket punch card. Please make your payment by the end of January for the New Year.

We will be hosting our 4<sup>th</sup> Annual New Year's Shootout on January 15<sup>th</sup>. This will be a 10am shotgun start. Front 9 is a two-person scramble and back 9 is a two-person shamble. Eight Stroke Differential between partners. \$65 per public player & \$45 per member.

Peninsula will also be hosting the 2022 Superbowl scramble on February 13<sup>th</sup>. This will be a 9am shotgun start for a two-person scramble format; 20% of the high players handicap and 80% of the low player. \$65 per public player & \$45 per member. I am waiting on entry forms for the Superbowl Scramble, (which we will send out ASAP) but if you would like to sign-up now, please see the pro-shop!

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me!

Thank you, Chad Wagner O-360-582-4913 M-360-461-3872



### Peninsula Golf Club December 2021 Page 2

## From the President

Deborah Jacobs

First off, I would like to mention what an awesome job Sandy Granger does, as a volunteer, compiling all our articles for the monthly newsletter. No matter where she is, home here in Port Angeles or down south, she manages to gather our articles for the newsletter and put it all together. Thank you Sandy, your effort and editing is totally appreciated!!!

Thank you so much to the Ladies Club who volunteered their time and talents for the awesome job you've done decorating the clubhouse for the holidays!

Lastly, at the December monthly board meeting the Board of Directors approved the proposed 2022-2023 operating budget. Ballots will be sent out no later than December 31st to all Equity Members for their approval and vote.

The Annual General meeting will be Wednesday, January 19, 2022 the meeting will start at 6pm. Please be sure to submit your ballot no later than 5:30 pm in order to be counted. Also, if you do not plan to attend the meeting and would like to appoint another Equity Member as your proxy, please make sure they will indeed be attending the meeting, otherwise your vote will not be counted.

Just a reminder, it is very important we have a good attendance at these meetings to ensure we have a quorum for voting, so please plan to attend if at all possible.

Let's make it a Great New Year!

Deborah



#### MEMBERSHIP REPORT 12/21/2021

Application:		
Curtis Rose	Sngl Certif Seasonal	11/30/2021
Resignation:		
Scott Hendrickson		11/30/2021
Joe Luce		11/30/2021
Steve Main		11/30/2021
Membership Totals:		
Certificate	124	
Associate	8	
Junior	9	
TOTAL	141	

#### **PGC Ladies Club**

The PGC Ladies wish you all a Happy New Year and wishes for an awesome year ahead!

Several of our ladies are in "snow bird states, i.e., Arizona, California, Florida, and sending best wishes from warmer climates!

Wednesday mornings the ladies golf at 10 a.m. pending conditions. Follow the weather and announcements from PGC to determine opening/closings.



#### **ADMINISTRATOR NEWS** Laurie McDonald

If you haven't already completed and turned in your 2022 Voluntary Fee sheet, please do so by January 25th. I'm happy to bill your next month's billing statement, please just indicate so on the form. You can also find the forms in the clubhouse and pro shop.

Be on the lookout for the budget information for the 2022 – 2023 fiscal year. I will be mailing them out the last week of December first week of January timeframe. The General Membership Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 19th at 6:00 pm. All members are encouraged to attend! If you are not able to attend the General Membership Meeting, please remember to cast your vote and complete and give another member your proxy. You can mail it or drop it off at the pro shop or the clubhouse before Wednesday, January 19th at 5:30 pm.

Just a heads up . . . we will be switching our credit card processing company sometime in the next month. I

will email the exact date when I get that information. This new program passes along a 3.99% merchant fee associated with the transaction to the customer. What this means is the members and the non-members who charge in the Clubhouse will pay the fees and the membership will not. This will give us an estimated saving of \$800 a month. This money will now stay in the general fund and benefit everyne here at the golf course.

Finally, I wanted to thank everyone who contributed to the employee appreciation bonus. Our members sure make this a great place to work!

Please come see me or call me on Tuesdays or Thursdays if I can be of any assistance. (360) 452-6856 or email at pgclauriemcdon-ald@gmail.com

Happy New Year to everyone!

Laurie





Ballots due by 5:30 pm January 19, 2022.

# Save the Date

FEBRUARY 13, 2022
SUPERBOWL SCRAMBLE 9
AM SHOTGUN—2 PERSON

# January 2022



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
					New Year's Eve Hours 10 am to 2	$\it 1$ Clubhouse Closed
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Men's Club		
9	10	11	12	13	14	<i>15</i>
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Men's Club		NY's Shootout 10 am Shotgun Start
16	<i>17</i>	18	19	20	21	22
	Clubhouse Closed	Board Mtg Committees at 4 p.m.Board at 5 pm Mem- bers welcome	General Membership Meeting 6 pm Ladies Club	Men's Club		
23	24	25	26	27	28	29
	Clubhouse Closed		Ladies Club	Men's Club		
30	31					
	Clubhouse Closed					

Clubhouse Hours Jan 1— Jan 31, 2022

Monday Closed

Tuesday 07:00 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 07:00 am to 7:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 07:00 am to 5:00 pm
Sunday 10:00am to 4:00 pm

Newsletter Editor—Sandy Granger rsgranger50@hotmail.com



Golf Professional Chad Wagner, 360-461-4872
Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856
pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

Clubhouse 360-457-7348 \*Call Rena Parish to book your Party or Special Event pgcrenaparish@gmail.com
Superintendent Tory Clayton 360-457-6508